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Dear Parent/Guardian,   
  
Open Evening - All Saints Catholic College   
 
 
Further to our email sent out on Thursday 8th September, we would like to remind you of the slight changes 
to our start and finish times on Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th September.  
 
 
Wednesday 14th September  
All Students to finish at 11:15am.  
 
Thursday 15th September  
All students to arrive by 9:30am for registration. 
Breakfast Club will be open from 9:00am. 
 
This is to allow us to host our Open Evening and we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Furthermore, if you have any friends who would be interested in attending our Open Evening, please 
encourage them to do so. It will be a wonderful opportunity for them and their children to take a tour of 
the school site, hear a speech from our Mr O’Neill and speak to both current students and members of the 
teaching staff. 
  
They will need to book a slot and can do so by following this link, please feel free to share it with them and 
urge them to book quickly before all the slots have been taken.  
 
    
Yours sincerely,  
   
  
All Saints Catholic College 
 

http://www.allsaintscc.org.uk/events

